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May 22, 2010

Mr. Robert Green
Innovation Technologies Ltd.
West Dakota, IL

Dear Mr. Green,

We are delighted to inform you that we are celebrating the 10th anniversary of our company on 23 May 2010 and you must be aware that our company has risen to be the number one among all the BPO service providers.  We could achieve this due to vendors like you.

We respect your approach in which you undertook projects from us and returned us with quality output every time.  You and your workforce have been very helpful in times of crisis also, working even for long 12 hours also at the time of need.  Your dedication to perfection has been a good motivating to us.

We are holding a party for celebrating our success in this 10th year and would like to cordially invite you to express our good will and be a part of the celebration on 23rd May positively. Also, we would like to request all your employees to be a part too as a gesture of our love and appreciation.

Looking forward to meeting you all in the evening.

Thanking You,

Yours truly,
Andrews Kay
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